
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:   Sole Source Contract  -15 kV Underground Switches 
 
From: Garey S. Edwards, Electric Utilities Director Meeting Date: May 16, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 

Sole Source Form 
Trayer Quote 

 
 
PURPOSE:    
To provide underground pad mount switches for the North Main project and to replace warehouse stock. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
In the past four to five years, the City has requested bids for underground switches from up to six different 
suppliers.  Trayer has been the only responsive bidder.  For various reasons, other competitors have declined to 
bid.  
 
The Electric Department is recommending the sole source purchase from Trayer as the price they have quoted is 
the same price they have quoted since 2013.  A secondary consequence is that we have several of these units 
presently on the system and this would aid in some standardization of switching within the City.   

   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2015-16 budget to cover this expense. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
City Council is requested to approve the purchase of six (6) switches from Trayer Engineering for the total 
price of $119,448.00 and authorize the appropriate city official to execute all necessary documents. 







 


